
 

  

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 
May 12, 2022 

      
Development Cost Charge Rates and Bylaw Information Sessions  

The Regional District of Nanaimo (RDN) is updating the development cost charge (DCC) rates and 
associated bylaws for the northern and southern communities sewer service areas. DCCs are fees 
collected from developers to help fund the cost of growth-related projects, such as wastewater treatment 
facilities and infrastructure. DCCs are regulated through the Local Government Act. The rates charged 
reflect the impact growth has on wastewater services – the larger the impact, the larger the charge. This 
helps ensure developers pay their fair share of the costs required to service new infrastructure. 
 
Two virtual information sessions will be held to provide background material on how the rates have been 
calculated and to obtain comments to be considered prior to adoption of the bylaw. 
 
Southern Communities: Nanaimo and Lantzville 
Date: Thursday, May 19, 2022 
Time: 1:30 – 2:30 p.m. 
 
Northern Communities: Parksville, Qualicum Beach and parts of Electoral Areas G and E 
Date: Friday, May 20, 2022 
Time: 1:30 – 2:30 p.m. 
 
Both meetings will be held virtually via Zoom. For more information and the link to attend the meeting, 
visit the project webpage at: getinvolved.rdn.ca/dcc_review. 
 

 
  

For more information, please contact: 
 Regional and Community Utilities 

Lorena Mueller, Wastewater Program Coordinator 
 Regional District of Nanaimo 

 250-758-1157 

 lmueller@rdn.bc.ca 

 

http://www.getinvolved.rdn.ca/dcc_review
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